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Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 8:57 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Do not extend the state of emergency for covid (emergency bill extension)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Hello,  
I am writing to you to request that the state of emergency is not extended. The state of emergency is no 
longer required as the pandemic is now an endemic as described by the chief health officer. The mandates 
are now undemocratic, unconstitutional and do not serve any Queenslander.  Australia is meant to be a 
democracy and currently we are anything but a democracy. The mandates have caused the social fabric of 
Australia and Queensland to be destroyed. Businesses have been destroyed, families have been destroyed, 
friendships have been destroyed because of these mandates. Queensland needs to reopen to all to allow the 
economy and society to rebuild after the destructive covid mandates.  I have lived here most of my life, and 
I no longer recognise this city. It's time we move on and move back to a democracy.  

Kind regards  
Natasha Stokes 
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